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Nov &, 2017

Alaska Board of Game
Anchorage, AK

Dear Board of Game,

T am writing this comment in support of PROPOSAL 62 - 5 ARC 92.029.
Permit for possessing live game. This proposal will allow the release
of sterilized, feral cats into the wild.

Good Morning

I am writing in suport of Proposal 62 - 5 AAC 92.025

Rz we all know, and many have brought up the fact that animal waste can
carry disease, and yes cats kill birds, but we also know that spaving
and neutering will stop the breeding of these cats, that "nobody
wants". Thant's the whole point of TNR. We are not

"releasing" them out into the wild. We are simply returning

them to there homes.

Thank vyou for your consideration

Pattie Webb

3741 Laron Lane

Anchorage, AK 99504

Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,

Mrs. Pattie Webb

3741 Larcn Ln

Anchorage, AK 95504-4648
(907) 337-87z24
pwebb@webbstowingalaska.com



